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Mississippi Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. J. B. Richard

Senior Vice President, Nuclear
P. O. Box 1640
Jackson, MS 39205

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-416/84-01 and 50-417/84-02

Thank you for your response of March 28, 1984, to our Notice of Violation issued
on February 29, 1984, concerning activities conducted at your Grand Gulf
facility.

In review of your Emergency Plan Procedure 10-S-01-05, " General Emergency," we
find that yco failed to incorporate an initial protective action recommendation
of sheltering upon declaration of a General Emergency. This must be added to

i the Procedure in order for it to meet current regulations. Therefore,
correction of Emergency Plan Procedure 10-S-01-05 is necessary. A supplemental
response on this matter is requested within 20 days of receipt of this letter.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

>

R. C. Lewis, Director
,

|
Division of Reactor Projects

! cc:
) J. E. Cross, Plant Manager

Ralph T. Lodly, Manager of
Quality '

.,

'

Middio South, Services, Inc.

bec: '

NRC Resident Inspector
Document Control Desk
State of Mississippi
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